
 

Dear Parents, 
 
I can’t believe it is already November! Mrs. Bianco, Mrs. Elvira and I are loving our time 
with your children and getting to know their personalities and their favorite things! With 
two months into our school year, I KNOW we are going to have a wonderful year 
together with lots of laughter and learning! Thank you for your continued support and 
cooperation in helping to make the last two months a smooth transition into our school 
year! 
During the month of November, we learn about farm animals, Veterans Day, Pilgrims & 
Native Americans and Thanksgiving! The children will listen to numerous stories to learn 
about our November themes! Our activities will include making farm animals, the 
American flag, turkey handprints and many Thanksgiving crafts! 
As a reminder, please send in a nut free snack; if it is processed in a facility that has nuts 
in it, we cannot open it. Also, have your children go to the bathroom before class begins 
and continue to practice independence at home. 
 
If you have any questions and/or concerns, please do not hesitate to email me at 
missrhiannon1@gmail.com 
 
Always, 
Miss Rhiannon, Mrs. Bianco, Mrs. Elvira 

Letter: Dd, Ee, Ff 
Number: 3 
Shape: Square 
Community Helpers: Veterans, Soldiers 

Important Dates: 
11/2 – No School – Superintendents 
Conference Day 
11/3 – Parent Zoom Meeting 7pm 
11/10 – Picture Day 
11/11 – Veterans Day – No School 
11/13 – Liana’s Birthday 
11/17 – Crazy Hat Day 
11/19 – Genevieve’s Birthday 
11/23 – 3s Thanksgiving Festival 
11/25-26 – Thanksgiving Recess 
11/29 – School Resumes – Current 
Families, Siblings & Alumni 
Registration 
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